
Affordable Housing Resources 
 
Colorado Association of REALTORS® 
www.colorealtor.org 
 
Colorado Coalition for the Homeless 
www.coloradocoalition.org 
 
Colorado Division of Housing 
http://www.dola.state.co.us/doh/Index.htm 
 
Colorado Housing and Finance Authority 
www.colohfa.org 
 
Colorado Housing Assistance Corporation 
http://coloradohousingassistance.org/coloradohousingassistancecorporation/ 
 
Colorado NAHRO 
www.conahro.org 
 
Del Norte – Neighborhood Development Corporation 
http://www.delnortendc.org/ 
 
Fort Collins Board of Realtors 
http://www.nchomeprograms.com 
 
Fannie Mae 
http://www.fanniemae.com/housingcommdev/index.jhtml?p=Affordable+Housing+%26+
Community+Development 
 
Freddie Mac 
http://www.freddiemac.com/corporate/buyown/english/preparing/right_for_you/ 
 
Housing Colorado! 
www.housingcolorado.org 
 
Housing Justice! 
www.housingjustice.org 
 
KnowledgePlex 
www.knowledgeplex.org 
 
Mercy Housing, Inc. 
http://www.mercyhousing.org/ 
 
 



National Low Income Housing Coalition 
www.nlihc.org 
 
Neighbor to Neighbor  
http://www.n2n.org/frameset.html 
 
Northeast Denver Housing, Inc. 
http://www.nedenverhousing.org/ 
 
Rocky Mountain Mutual Housing, Inc.  
http://www.rmmha.org/ 
 
The Enterprise Foundation 
http://www.enterprisecommunity.org/index.html 
 
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) 
www.hud.gov 
 
USDA Rural Development 
http://www.rurdev.usda.gov/ 
 
 
Banking Partners 
 
1st Bank 
http://www.efirstbank.com/ 
 
Boulder Valley Credit Union 
www.bvcu.org 
 
First National Bank of Colorado 
http://www.1stnationalbank.com/marketing/Marketing?BANKID=04&LVLNBR=3&NA
V_ITM_KEY=046002 
 
First National Bank of Fort Collins 
http://www.1stnationalbank.com/marketing/Marketing?BANKID=04&LVLNBR=3&NA
V_ITM_KEY=046002 
 
Centennial Bank of the West 
http://www.centennialbanks.com/ 
 
Key Bank 
http://www.key.com/ 
 
TCF National Bank, Colorado 
http://www.tcfbank.com/ 



 
US Bank 
www.usbank.com 
 
Wells Fargo Bank West NA 
https://www.wellsfargo.com/ 
 


